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Students in Sharise Scherer’s math analysis class recently put data into their crystal balls.

  

Taking figures from the last 10 years of first-day enrollment at Gothenburg Public Schools,
students then used graphics calculators to find a line that best fit their data.

  

“We then made predictions to see when our enrollment would reach 1000 students and if the
pattern continues,” said Scherer, who is the high school math teacher. “From what we’ve  seen
the last 10 years, from 2003 to 2013, analysis shows 1,000 students will be reached in year
2018.”

  

Scherer described the project as using cool data and finding a real-life application for it in the
math analysis classes.

  

She noted that the linear equation had a slope of 11 which meant, on the average, that the
district gained 11 students per year over 10-year period.
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